Business and Residential Notice

In Treatment Area In ¥ Mile Notification Area
Distribution Date: 6/29/2018

Limerick Lake will be treated with aquatic herbicide on or between July 16% —
November 2nd. Treatment(s) will not take place on weekends or holidays. Only two
applications are anticipated at this time. Additional applications may be necessary.

Product(s) planned for use: Littora and Sonar
Active ingredient(s): Diquat dibromide and Fluridone
Plants/Algae targeted: Pondwéeds (Potamageton spp-)

Location of treatment(s): Near Shore areas of the Limerick Lake that contain nuisance
weed growth.

The applicator will post signs in the treated and potentially affected areas no more
than 48 hours prior to treatment. The signs will describe any water use restrictions
or advisories.

If you are withdrawing water for potable or domestic water use, livestock watering,
or irrigation, and have no alternate water source, please contact AquaTechnex at
360-330-0152 to arrange an alternate water supply.

If you want additional notification prior to treatment, or have further questions,
please contact me using the information above.

This herbicide treatment is regulated under a permit 1ssued by the
Washington State Department of Ecology. Permit No. WAG994087

Scan with QR reader to go to permit web page



